
Head Start applications being
accepted
El  Dorado  County  Office  of  Education’s  Head  Start,  state
preschool,  and  early  Head  Start  programs  are  accepting
applications for the 2012-13 school year.

For more info, call (530) 543.8200.

While improvements are made to Bijou Community School, the
Head Start/State Preschool classroom will be relocated to the
Al Tahoe campus (Room C5) for the 2012-13 year.
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